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It gives us immense pleasure to present the August 2025 issue of e-

Palaash, the official e-newsletter of ICFAI University 

Jharkhand. This edition showcases yet another vibrant collection 

of academic achievements, industry partnerships, cultural events, 

research milestones, and student-driven initiatives—reflecting our 

University’s ongoing commitment to knowledge, innovation, and 

values-driven growth. 

The month of August holds special significance as we celebrate the 

spirit of independence, unity, and progress. With the same spirit, 

ICFAI continues to nurture creativity, collaboration, and 

excellence—equipping our students and scholars to contribute 

meaningfully to society and the economy. This issue captures 

glimpses of workshops, seminars, and activities that strengthen not 

only academic competence but also social responsibility and ethical 

awareness. 

We take pride in the achievements of our students, faculty, and 

research scholars, whose dedication and accomplishments 

continue to enhance the reputation of the University. Their 

contributions in sports, cultural showcases, academic 

competitions, and research pursuits serve as testimony to the 

holistic learning environment we strive to cultivate. 

At ICFAI, we believe that true progress is driven by ideas, effort, 

and innovation. With every edition of e-Palaash, we aim to 

present a snapshot of this journey—celebrating the energy, 

creativity, and commitment that define our academic community. 

We extend heartfelt congratulations to all contributors for enriching 

e-Palaash and look forward to continued growth, inspiration, and 

collaboration in the months ahead. 

Warm regards, 

Happy Reading! 

— Editor-in-Chief, e-Palaash 

 


